
PK3 Early Childhood Education Specialist Instruction Credential
Advisory Board

Purpose:
The purpose of the Fresno State PK3 Early Childhood Education Specialist Instruction
Credential Advisory Board is to bring together regional early childhood education experts
and stakeholders to provide critical feedback on the program and to share responsibility for
the program’s ongoing development. The Board will also serve as a body to which the PK3
Early Childhood Education Specialist Instruction Credential program leaders can bring
questions about program practices.

Roles & Responsibilities:
Partners who were involved in the development of the PK3 Early Childhood Education
Specialist Instruction Credential program will be invited to join the Advisory Board.
Advisory Board Members will be expected to meet once per semester to provide critical
feedback.

During Advisory Board Meetings, the PK3 Early Childhood Education Specialist
Instruction Credential program leaders will share program data, including:

- recent admissions data
- candidate performance data from
- key assessments
- Fresno Assessment of Student Teachers (SVP and TSP)
- field placement evaluations
- samples of student work
- completer survey results
- employer survey results

Advisory Board members will be invited to provide their feedback on the data shared
and to offer suggestions for program improvement.

Additionally, the Advisory Board will be expected to provide program leadership with
current issues and challenges faced in early childhood education settings.


